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MACC Denies Alleged Statements On Issues Of Corruption and Embezzlement In PAS 
Kelantan 

 

THE Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC) would like to emphasise that YBhg Dato’ Sri 

Mohd Shukri Abdull, the MACC Chief Commissioner and this commission have never released any 

statements regarding the issue of embezzlement and corruption in PAS Kelantan. 

The MACC has discovered that there are irresponsible parties that uses the MACC Chief 

Commissioner’s and this commission’s name to viral the recent statements and those actions are 

considered to affect the MACC’s reputation. 

It is emphasised that MACC is committed in performing its duties with transparency, independence 

and professional without siding with any individuals under the MACC Chief Commissioner’s 

leadership and the public are advised to not viral any unverified news using the MACC top 

management’s or this commission’s name because such action will affect the MACC’s image. 

 

DATO’ SRI AZAM BAKI 
DEPUTY CHIEF COMMISSIONER (OPERATIONS) 
THE MALAYSIAN ANTI-CORRUPTION COMMISSION 
PUTRAJAYA 
22 JUNE 2018 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Address :Strategic Communication Division   
 Level 18, Block C, 
 Head Quarters 
 Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission, 
 No. 2, Lebuh Wawasan, Presint 7,  
 62250 Putrajaya 

Tel. : 03-8870 0015 
Fax : 03-8870 0908 
Email : komunikasi@sprm.gov.my 
Web : www.sprm.gov.my  
Twitter : twitter.com/SPRMMalaysia 
Facebook: facebook.com/sprm.benci.rasuah 

Youtube : www.youtube.com/odvmacc  
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